



Date: 21 Jun 2024



Dear KJS Families,

I hope this message finds you well

I am pleased to announce that the End-of-Year Reports for the 2023-2024 school year will go live and available for you to view from 3pm today.

To access your child's report, please follow the steps outlined in the included guide attached here.

Should you encounter any difficulties accessing the report, please do not hesitate to contact our school office.

As always, thank you for your continued support.

Kind Regards,

Mr Gavin MacGregor

Principal

